
15th May 2025 

Dear Wentworth Shire Council,  

 

The submission for ‘modification application’ associated with DA2021/169 at our 
primary address of 20 Alderton Drive Gol Gol, NSW, is to rectify the error on the 
engineering drawings from the shed company that outline the shed cladding is 
‘colourbond’. As stated several times throughout the original Development Application 
and Construction Certificate, the new shed constructed is clad in zincalume to replace 
‘like for like’ the previous shed we demolished under the same DA Application.  

Further to the cladding error, we have repositioned the stairs to the mezzanine level and 
removed a sliding PA door to better suit the layout and functionality that we require from 
our personal storage shed.  

Regards,  

Danielle Linklater 



20 Alderton Drive Gol Gol  

DP867591  

Key  

Property boundary 

Skip bin   

Proposed shed           

12m x 24m 

Existing shed  

Existing shed demolition 

7mx12m 

1m off boundary  

Distance to rear boundary 68m  

Distance to front  

boundary 51m  
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